

Rehearsals for A Midsummer Night's Dream, the Year 8 Production are in full swing. Lighting, set, props and make-up are being designed, created or constructed so we can now turn our attention to costume. As always we will try and supply the unusual pieces of clothing but we would appreciate a little help from you for the basics.



The male Fairy Crew have been asked to bring in black vests and black trainers or plimsolls.



The female Fairy Crew have been asked to bring in black strappy vest tops, black leggings and black trainers or plimsolls.

All costumes must be without logos.

I'm in negotiations with the character roles so they should have some idea about what they need to bring in. Please do contact me if you are not sure (kallen@stfaiths.co.uk).

Please can any items brought in be named? Every cast member should bring their costume to school in a large carrier bag labelled with their name and form on it. This should be put in a box in the Drama Studio. When it comes to changing, their uniform can be put in the labelled bag and hopefully this will avoid any lost ties, socks etc! Please can all the costumes be in the Drama Studio for Tuesday, 15<sup>th</sup> May?

The performance of A Midsummer Night's Dream is on Wednesday and Thursday, 23<sup>rd</sup> and 24<sup>th</sup> May in the Ashburton Hall starting at 19:00. On both nights the cast need to be in the Drama Studio to change and apply make up at 18:00.

Just to remind you that all cast members are needed this Friday,  $11^{th}$  May, 13:00 - 17:00 in the Ashburton Hall and that the Saturday Rehearsal on  $19^{th}$  May for named characters is now running from 09:00 to 11:00 so that children can enjoy the Royal Wedding.

Ms K Allen Head of Drama